
Kate Bell Elementary 

SDMC Meeting 

May 10, 2018 

Minutes 

 

I     HISD Reduction in Force 

Two staff members have been impacted by the Reduction in Force.  They have been notified. 

II    Career Day Update 

This spring’s Career Day was very successful.  There were over 42 presenters.  The focus was on health 

and wellness.  Next year’s Career Day will be held in the fall semester.  We will focus on Kate Bell alumni 

as our school will be turning 40 years old. 

III   State of the School – STAAR Update 

On the first STAAR administration, our fifth graders scored 85% in math and 68% in reading.  There was 

an increase in the number of students achieving Master’s level in both math and reading. 

IV International Day  

International Day will be held on May 18th.  Preparations are underway.  Students will be given passports 

on which they can mark the countries they “visit.” 

V   Field Day 

This year Field Day will be on one day rather than two.  It will be held on May 22nd. 

VI Grade-Level Awards Days 

Parents have been notified about the dates for the grade-level awards days. 

VII Safety 

The district has been notified about the slide.  It was reported that wasps have been seen. 

VIII New Business 

Kate Bell has achieved gold status again this year as a Family Friendly School. 

 

 

 


